

Junity of Roanoke Valley

January 17, 2024

Dear Friend,

We send you blessings of joy, peace, love, health, and prosperity this new year.

On Sunday, January 28, 2024, Unity of Roanoke will hold its Annual Meeting. We anticipate 2024 to be filled with wonderful possibilities, and we know that we will manifest our greatest good as we work in unity and love. We encourage you to make every effort to attend this meeting. You'll get informed and have an opportunity to share. Postcards announcing the Annual Meeting were mailed this week.

As an active member of your church, you have the privilege of electing members for the Board of Directors. We are delighted to announce that the Nominating Committee has recommended four very qualified candidates that have been vetted. Their names will be on the ballot. Please take some time to read each of their bios. We ask that you seek Spiritual guidance before making your choice at the Annual Meeting. Ballots will be passed out at the Annual Meeting. Each candidate will be given a few minutes to greet you and share why they would like to serve this community as a member on the Board of Directors.

The Board of Directors have a significant role in our church community. Members of the Board work closely with the minister to support and advance the vision and mission of the church. Every board member is called to uphold the highest interest of the membership in conducting the business of the church. To visualize how we work together, think of it this way: the Board of Directors is the canvas, the members of the church are the oils, and the minister is the brush. All of us working together in harmony will create a masterpiece that will bless our lives and the world.

We will also review the major highlights from 2023, review the 2024 Financial Vision, and give an overview of the goals for 2024. The Board Candidate Bios, Agenda, and Financial Vision can be found here. We look forward to your participation. You are a vital member of Unity of Roanoke Valley, and we are grateful for you. We look forward to seeing you at our Annual Meeting.

In Loving Gratitude,

Unity of Roanoke Valley Board of Directors

Chris Camper, President Pat Eby, Vice-President Rodney Marston, Secretary Cody Branham, Treasurer AlMena Hughes Roy Brooks Joanie Jones Rev. Luz Lecour